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Average Daily Attendance 
Previous Month (Oct.):  
95% 

Current Month (Nov.):  
96% 

Year to Date: 
95% 

 

Enrollment  
Spring 2019: 
   579 
 
Fall 2019: 
579 
 

Current: 
Preschool: 143 
Kindergarten: 143 
1st grade: 154 
2nd grade: 142 
  Total: 582 

 

Implementation of Professional Development and Curriculum: 
Building PD Focus for 2019-20 School year: 

-​ Grade Level PD will focus on implementation of new Bridges Math resources. This 
will be new Universal Instruction throughout the building in order to better match 
the district grade level outcomes. 

-​ Grade levels will also be working on continued implementation during their PLC 
time as well as continued work around assessments and interventions to discuss 
student needs and best practices to meet the needs of ALL students.  

-​ Building level professional development will continue to focus on PBIS 
implementation with students and building wide. This is a full building system for 
creating a focus on positive behavior and interventions.  

Implementation Expectations: 
-​ Northeast building and classrooms will be a welcoming and safe place for students, 

teachers will use strategies learned through PD to support positive behavior and 
following schoolwide expectations. 

-​ Teachers will be implementing new math resources with fidelity, they will also be 
meeting and working with grade level teams to discuss research based 
interventions strategies to help all students succeed. 

Current Happenings:  
-​ During the month of December we are continuing to focus on Respect. We will also 

be working to raise money for Hooves and Paws by doing a Pennies for Paws coin 
drive. 

-​ The building is working on refining our Way to Go incentive system. 
-​ For math, teachers are continuing to work as grade level teams on implementation 

of the new resources and working to validate the curriculum, resources and 
assessments. This is a heavy year and teachers are putting in a lot of hard work to 
be sure they are implementing the curriculum and resources fully. We will be 
having Math Planning PD for teachers in in December to help with unit planning 
and instructional support. 
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Northeast Happenings: 
 During the month of November teachers paired up with another grade and worked 
together to plan an activity that both classes could do together. Second grade 
students worked with kindergarten students and first grade students worked with 
preschool kiddos. It was a great time for students to get to know and work with new 
friends. This group of students pictured below worked on disguising turkeys. 

 
 
Another group of Kindergarten and Second grade students made 
countdown chains in preparation for the holiday season! 
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First grade students researched the history of the Macy’s Thanksgiving Day parade. 
Then students designed their own balloons and had a balloon parade through the 
halls of Northeast. 

 


